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Certified Mail 
Return Receipt Requested 

P. Stephen Finn 
Project Coordinator 
Golder Associates, Inc. 
1951 Old Cuthbert Road 
Suite 301 

.Cherry Hill, NJ 08034 

Re: Approval of Revised RI/FS Work Plan Addendum #2 

Dear Mr. Finn: 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has reviewed the Revised RI/FS Work Plan 
Addendum #2 (May 8, 2007) for additional groundwater transects and groundwater sampling 
work at the Lightman Drum Superfund Site. EPA approves this document as submitted. 

EPA requests that the Lightman Yard PRP Group submit a schedule for the groimdwater work 
two week prior to mobilization so that EPA's contractors will able to oversee the work and 
collect split samples. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (212) 637- 4414 or at gelblat.renee@epa.gov. 

Sincerely yours, 

Lenee Gelblat; Remedial Project Manager 
Southern New Jersey Remediation Section 

cc: James DeNoble, NJDEP 

3 0 0 4 5 6 

mailto:gelblat.renee@epa.gov



